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April 29, 2015

Greenville County Finance Committee

Attention: John Hansley, Deputy County Administrator
301 University Ridge, Suite 2400

Greenville, SC 29601

Dear Mr. Hansley,

Please be advised that during their regular meeting on April 27, 2015, the Greenville
County Library System Board of Trustees voted to approve the Library's Proposed FY
2016 Budget including a request for a 1.1 millage increase for library operations.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Bapf Uham R
Joe Allen, Chairman Beverly A. James
Library Board of Trustees Library Executive Director
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